
 
Lake Moovalya Keys, Inc. 

Property Owner’s Association 
 8670 Navajo Lane      

   Parker, AZ 85344 
      928-667-4484 
        moovalyakeys@gmail.com 
 

     ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

April 7, 2020 

 

Dear Association Members: 

On receiving advice from the Association’s attorney regarding the cancellation and 
postponement of the April 11, 2020, “Annual Meeting” of the members as a result of 
the outstanding Covid-19 assembly prohibitions, and how that postponement affects 
the Association’s effort to move forward with absentee ballot voting only, the 
Association has determined that it would be appropriate, if not necessary, to 
terminate the outstanding voting process and reinitiate that process to include 
absentee and personal balloting when a new date for the “Annual Meeting” can be 
safely selected. 

At that time, you will be provided with a new voting packet for absentee ballots if you 
wish to vote using that method.  You may, of course, attend the rescheduled “Annual 
Meeting” and vote at that time.   

The Association apologizes for any inconvenience this unusual circumstance may have 
caused. The “Annual Meeting” date is yet to be determined considering the Covid-19 
pandemic. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Lake Moovalya Keys, Inc. Board of Directors 
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